
January 8, 2014 

 
Mr. Thomas Dowd  
 
 
Dear Tom: 

 

On behalf of Toastmasters International District 44, thank you for your presentation as a keynote speaker during 

our 2013 Inaugural Fall Conference in Atlanta, Georgia.  Your keynote address to over 300 of our Toastmaster 

participants was timely, educational, and entertaining.   

 

Tom, you are a wonderful speaker and trainer, and working with you was a pleasure.  Your Friday evening 

keynote address was on-point, and your Saturday morning training on impromptu speaking was very well 

received.  What I enjoyed most about our interaction was your professionalism and your willingness to go the 

extra mile to speak, teach, and to help others.  Your passion is astonishing!   

 

 I look forward to the opportunity to work with you again.  Thanks a million for helping me to make our first 

District Conference a success! 

 
Sincerely, 
 
/Netania H. Walker/ 
 
2013 IMAGINE! Fall Conference Chair 
Toastmasters International   - District 44 

 
 


